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(continued) 
 

Guests are also required to pay for their holiday 
meals in advance, because our employees will be 
busy during holiday meal times and have been  
instructed not to handle cash during meal setup. 
Holiday meal tickets will cost $7 per guest and 
tickets need to be obtained prior to the holiday 
meal. Guests will only be served if they have a  
holiday meal ticket, since the amount of food we 
will have prepared will be based upon the  
reservations we have received in advance. Please 
ensure you make your reservation for your holiday 
meal by the communicated deadlines. The  
deadline for reservations for our Thanksgiving 
meal is November 12, 2018.  
 
If your loved one will be joining you outside of the 
facility during the holiday, please communicate this 
to our receptionist, Jocelyne, at least 24 hours prior 
to the holiday to ensure our team can properly  
prepare what each resident needs to take with 
them. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. We 
look forward to seeing you all during the holidays, 
and we truly appreciate your assistance with  
helping us properly prepare for our large family 
meals.   
 
Stay warm, 
Marie Zachmann, NHA, Administrator 
 

Update From The  
Administrator 
 

Holiday Greetings! I feel 
like it is finally appropriate 
to start saying that with 
our holiday seasons 
quickly approaching. This 
month I wanted to remind 
everyone about our  
reservation process for 
holiday meals, especially 
with Thanksgiving right 
around the corner. 
 
We welcome family members to join their loved 
ones at Dove Healthcare ï Rice Lake during the 
holidays. The residents and our team find it a 
blessing to share the holidays together, and when 
visitors accompany us for holiday meals it makes 
these times for everyone even more meaningful. 
We require all family members to call ahead and 
make reservations. Reservations help us ensure 
that we have arranged adequate seating and 
cooked enough food to sufficiently serve everyone 
for our main noon holiday meal. 
 
Family members or other visitors planning to  
attend the holiday meal need to stop by the front 
desk Monday - Friday between 8:30AM -  5:00PM 
or call our main number at 715-234-2604 to speak 
with our receptionist, Jocelyne.  
 
In order to accommodate the space we have 
available and allow all residents the opportunity to 
have family visit them on the holiday, we do have 
to limit all reservations to four guests per resident. 
We also reserve the right to organize the seating 
for meals as we feel necessary to accommodate 
our residentsô needs. We appreciate your  
understanding with our seating process.  
                                                         
                                                               (continued) 
 
 

Our Sincere Sympathy  
The Dove Healthcare family wishes to extend our 
sincere sympathy to the families ofé   

                                                
                          
         
        
 
 
 
 

Although gone from this place, their presence in 
our lives will remain a  precious memory. Thank 
you for giving us the opportunity to care for your 
loved ones. 

Theodore Kuchera 
Jeanne Larson 
James Holman 
George Landis 
Hixon Borstad 
Beatrice Uchytil 
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Nursing Headlines 
 
November is  
National Diabetes 
Month. There isnôt a 
cure for diabetes, 
but a healthy  
lifestyle can reduce 
the impact it has on 
your life. What you 
do every day 
makes a difference.  
Here are a few tips to manage your diabetes for a 
longer, healthier life.   
 
Å Following a healthy eating plan, including eating 
more fruits and vegetables and less sugar and salt. 
 
Å Getting physically active - 10 to 20 minutes a day 
is better than only an hour once a week. 
 
Å Taking diabetes medicine as prescribed by your 
doctor. 
 
Å Testing your blood sugar regularly to understand 
and track how food, activity, and medicine affect 
your blood sugar levels. 
 
Learning how to take care of your diabetes starts 
when youôre diagnosed, but it doesnôt stop there. As 
you get older or if your health status changes, your 
treatment plan may need to change too.  Living with 
diabetes has its ups and downs, but healthy lifestyle 
choices can give you more control over them. And 
more control means fewer health problems down 
the road and a better quality of life now. 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving!   
Kennedy, RN 

Vickie Haney, RN, Director of Nursing 
 
  

Rockinô In Rehabilitation 
 

We are very thankful to be able to work with  
patients and their supportive family members at 
Dove Healthcare - Rice Lake. Bob is a prime  
example of what can be achieved with hard work 
and collaboration, and he was kind enough to write 
up a testimony of his stay.  
 
ñJust as I thought my year would get better, I took a 
side trip to Dove Healthcare - Rice Lake. Let me fill 
in the blanks. One year ago, I had emergency  
bypass surgery in Madison, followed by two stents, 
right carotid surgery, angioplasty, and pacemaker. I 
thought that all of this should be it, but then a major 
fracture to my femur sent me to Dove Healthcare ï 
Rice Lake. For the last 28  days, I (and my wife) 
have enjoyed great care here from the kitchen staff, 
the nurses, the RNs, the CNAs, and my favorite 
group - the "Ladies of Pain", better known to others 
as the rehab staff. I came in unable to walk without 
great help. The last month has set me free, so to 
speak. From exercising to cooking for the  
rehabilitation people made this adventure possible. 
Now, in the year ahead, I plan on gardening and 
fishing with the best wife a guy could have. 52-1/2 
years together has 
taught us to take it all in 
stride. We ended this 
past year at the best 
place I could find; they 
treat one as though 
they were all Kings and 
Queens. Thank you to 
all the staff at Dove 
Healthcare - Rice 
Lake.ò  
 
Congratulations Bob on your successful  
rehabilitation! It has been a pleasure working with 
you and we wish you the best of luck!  
 
Sincerely, 
Courtney Drury, OTR/L, Rehabilitation Director  
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Social Services Corner 
 
Veterans Day is an official  
United States holiday that  
honors people who have served 
in the U. S. Armed Forces.  It is 
observed on November 11 and 
coincides with other holidays 
such as Armistice Day and  
Remembrance Day, which are 
celebrated in other parts of the 
world and mark the end of 
World War I.  Major hostilities for World War I  
ended on the 11th hour of the 11th day in the 11th 
month of 1918, when the armistice with Germany 
went into effect. The United States originally  
observed Armistice Day, however, this  
observance evolved into our current Veterans Day 
holiday in 1954. 
 
We will be taking time to recognize our  
Veterans on Thursday, November 8 at 11:00AM 
with a special Veterans Recognition Program, 
featuring members of the Rice Lake Veterans 
Center Honor Guard. We hope you can join us 
as we pay tribute to those special men and  
women who have served our country.   
 
Anna Thums, Social Services  
 
 
Recognize and Say ñThank Youò to a  
Dove Healthcare Caregiver for Going 
Above and Beyond in Caring for  
You or a Loved One.  
 
Weôd love to hear your story! Nominations are  
accepted year round. Please consider saying ñthanksò 
to a caregiver by nominating them for a DAISY or 
CLOVER Award! Simply fill out the enclosed  
nomination form with your name, the name of your 
caregiver, and a detailed story of how your caregiver 
made a difference in your or your loved oneôs life. To 
submit your nomination, either add a stamp and place 
it in the mail, or email your nomination to 
awards@dovehealthcare.com. You may also place 
your nomination in the DAISY/CLOVER Award  
nomination box located in the lobby.  
 
Additional nomination forms can be found in the lobby 
or on our website at https://goo.gl/41zQLC. The award 
recipient is chosen by a Dove Healthcare nurse  
leadership committee, and awards are presented 
throughout the year. 
 
 

 

Nutritional Notes 
 

It is the time of year to give thanks for family, 
friends, pets, good health, and of course, food.  
Our Thanksgiving meal this year will feature  
turkey, mashed potatoes with gravy, green bean 
casserole, sweet potatoes, stuffing and  
homemade pumpkin or apple pie. Please make 
your reservations by the end of the day on  
November 12 by calling Jocelyn Tripp during 
normal business hours. We look forward to see 
you.  
 
Enjoy a recipe for a pumpkin tiramisu cheesecake 
bars - a perfect twist on this seasonal food:  
Ingredients 
Crust:  
1 İ cups uncooked quick oats 
1 cup of flour 
İ cup of packed brown sugar 
İ tsp. of baking soda 
ı tsp. of salt 
10 tbsp. of melted butter 
Mascarpone Pumpkin Cheesecake: 
8 oz. mascarpone cheese 
1 (8oz) pkg. of cream cheese, softened 
İ cup of sugar 
2 cups of flour 
1 egg 
İ cup of pumpkin puree 
İ tsp. of pumpkin spice 
ı cup of melted chocolate chips 
1 tbsp. of instant espresso powder  
2 tbsp. cognac  
Chocolate Ganche:  
1/3 of heavy cream  
2/3 cup of chocolate chips 
Directions  
Heat oven to 350ÁF. Line 13x9-inch pan with foil; spray with 
cooking spray. In medium bowl, place cookie mix; cut in  
butter using pastry blender or fork until mixture is crumbly. 
Press mixture in bottom of pan. Bake 8 to 10 minutes or until 
set. Meanwhile, in large bowl, beat mascarpone, cream 
cheese, sugar, flour and egg with electric mixer on medium 
speed until smooth. Remove 3/4 cup of the cheesecake  
mixture, and place in small bowl; set aside. Stir pumpkin and 
pumpkin pie spice into original bowl of remaining  
cheesecake mixture. Stir melted chocolate, cognac and  
espresso powder into reserved 3/4 cup cheesecake mixture. 
Pour pumpkin cheesecake mixture on top of crust. Spoon 
chocolate cheesecake mixture over pumpkin mixture; use 
knife to carefully swirl mixtures.   Bake 30 to 35 minutes or 
until edges are set (center will be just slightly jiggly). Cool 30 
minutes.  In microwavable bowl, microwave heavy whipping 
cream 1 minute to 1 minute 30 seconds or until hot. Add 2/3 
cup chocolate chips; stir until smooth. Spread mixture on top 
of cheesecake.   Refrigerate about 4 hours or until  
completely cool. Cut into bars to serve. Top each bar with a 
dollop of whipped cream just before serving.  

 
Lisa Strasburg, Nutritional Services Director 
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Recreation Highlights 
 
HOLIDAY SHOPPING EVENT . . .  
 
Dove Healthcare - Rice Lake will be participating in 
an upcoming shopping event, with this the first  
official fundraiser for the 2019 Rice Lake  Walk to 
End Alzheimerôs, as well as a fundraiser for our 
residents at Dove Healthcare - Rice Lake. This 
event will take place on Saturday November 17 
from 9AM - 2PM at the Rice Lake Elkôs Lodge.    
This shopping event will feature 25-30 vendors 
with a wide array of craft items and products to 
share. Vendors pay a table fee, with all of this 
money going to our local 2019 Walk. Dove 
Healthcare - Rice Lake has purchased vendor 
space at this event and have had many of our  
residents, as well as employees and volunteers 
working on craft projects which will be available for 
sale at our table during this shopping  
extravaganza. Our table will also feature a number 
of sweet treats, including our famous caramel corn, 
and new this year, homemade apple pies which 
can be purchased already baked or frozen and 
ready to take home and bake for holidays!    
 
Please plan to take a few minutes out of your day 
on Saturday, November 17 to shop at this event.  
We would love to see you at our table and certainly 
appreciate your support! 
  
Til next month,  
Nadine Williams, Recreation Director 

 

 

Memories from the Month: 

Floreenôs Roadshow had a very German flavor in  
October, with sauerkraut, beer steins, braunschweiger, 
and more! 

¶ 1-2 volunteers are needed to 
assist with bingo play every Tues-
day afternoon in November from 
1:30 - 3:15 PM. 
¶  1 volunteer is needed to assist 
with manicures each Wednesday in 
November. Times varyðplease 
see the recreation calendar.  

¶ 1 volunteer is needed on Saturday November 3,  
November 10 and November 24 from 11:00 AM-
12:00 PM to assist with a game activity. 

¶ 1 volunteer is needed on Tuesday November 13 
and Tuesday November 27 from 11:00 AM-12:00 
PM to assist with a craft activity. 

¶  1 volunteer is needed on Friday November 16 from 
1:30-3:30 PM to assist with a pie baking activity. 

¶ 1 volunteer is needed on Saturday November 17 
from 2:45-4:15 PM to assist with a game activity.  

¶ 1 volunteer is needed on Wednesday November 21 
from 10:00ð11:30 AM o assist with a pie baking 
activity.  

¶ 1 volunteer is needed on Friday November 23 from 
1:45-3:15 PM to assist with Card Party. 

 
Thank you for considering these opportunities! Please 
contact Nadine at 715-719-0520, ext. 18006 or email 
nwilliams@dovehealthcare.com if you can help. Thank 
you. 

 
 

Youôre invited to   
The Rice Lake ñWalk to End Alzheimerôsò 

 

HOLIDAY 

SHOPPING 

EVENT 

 

Saturday, November 17, 2018 

9AM - 2PM 

 Rice Lake Elkõs Lodge 

36 East Eau Claire Street    

Rice Lake 

 
Proceeds from this event will go to the 

2019 Rice Lake ñWalk to End Alzheimerôsò 


